
GOMS Eblast 12-16-22

December 22nd - Minimum Day, Dismissal at 12:30pm; Library closes at 1:30pm
December 23rd through January 6th - NO SCHOOL - Winter Break

All lost and found items will be set up in front of the trophy cases on campus starting Monday,
December 19th. Please have your student check and double check for all of their lost items. Last chance to
claim any lost items is December 22nd. At the end of the week all items will be donated to a local charity.

Dear GOMS Families,
Our year has flown by and we are rapidly approaching the end of our first semester.  Thursday, December 22nd is the last
day of our first semester and is a minimum day.  Please log on to Schoology this weekend with your student to check
their academic progress in their classes and help motivate them to finish the semester in a positive fashion.

We would like to thank all of our families that have donated to help GOMS families in need of support.  It is not too late
to donate to our families before we leave for Winter Break.  Any gift cards can be dropped off at our Student Services
office by Tuesday, December 20th. Thank you again for helping us support families from GOMS during this holiday
season.

We hope that you all have a fun weekend with your family.

All the best,
Mr. Anaya and Mr. Holmes

RUSD Student Chromebook Announcement

We live in a world where our network is constantly tested and attacked from not only the
outside, but unfortunately from within also. Rocklin Unified School District is committed to
providing a secure network and district online resources to support learning and protect our
students' data. Because of this all students must have a managed Chromebook for use in
class beginning January 30, 2023.  Students should no longer use personal devices, like
Macbooks or PC’s, after this date. For more information, families can go to our Technology
Services Family Resource page.

All students will have to choose one of these three options:
1. Complete an ECF application for a new device
2. Check out a current RUSD Chromebook - for families who do not wish to check out an ECF device.  Please contact

David Jurgeit at djurgeit@rocklinusd.org if you would like to check out a RUSD Chromebook
3. Install a Google Management License on a personal Chromebook.  For questions regarding installing personal

chromebook licensing contact David Jurgeit at djurgeit@rocklinusd.org

All RUSD students must have either a ECF Chromebook, a previously used RUSD Chromebook, or apply the license to
their personal Chromebook by January 30, 2023.

Resources:
ECF Application Install a Google Management Personal Chromebook

https://www.rocklinusd.org/Departments/Business-Services/Technology-Services/Family-Resources/index.html
https://www.rocklinusd.org/Departments/Business-Services/Technology-Services/Family-Resources/index.html
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdh3S1ygefYCtZ1p84Q6dk1_HRyZ5Vqd1gRTGg860NXLUxKrA/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:djurgeit@rocklinusd.org
https://www.rocklinusd.org/Departments/Business-Services/Technology-Services/Family-Resources/How-To-Install-a-Google-License/index.html
https://www.rocklinusd.org/Departments/Business-Services/Technology-Services/Family-Resources/Personal-Devices/index.html
mailto:djurgeit@rocklinusd.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdh3S1ygefYCtZ1p84Q6dk1_HRyZ5Vqd1gRTGg860NXLUxKrA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.rocklinusd.org/Departments/Business-Services/Technology-Services/Family-Resources/How-To-Install-a-Google-License/index.html
https://www.rocklinusd.org/Departments/Business-Services/Technology-Services/Family-Resources/Personal-Devices/index.html


Yearbook News
Granite Oaks Yearbook needs your help! In the past few months, did your student take a trip? Take up a new hobby?
Volunteer? If so, we need your photos!! Sharing photos has never been easier - simply email the photos to Ms. Willson at
the email address below. Your help is greatly appreciated!

Here is a list of some photos we’re hoping to get:
● Students with their pets
● Student artwork
● School dances
● Holidays at home

Send your photos to: cwillson@rocklinusd.org.

Yearbooks are now on sale! Please click on this LINK to purchase your 2022-23 yearbook.

mailto:cwillson@rocklinusd.org
https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/customer/1162604/Granite-Oaks-Middle-School/


We need your help!!

Please help us spoil our teachers and administration. Check
out the sign up below and help make this holiday season a
little brighter.

SIGN UP HERE

Dining Out Fundraiser Chipotle

What a GREAT way to start our last week before Winter
Break - NO COOKING! We are excited to partner with
Chipotle (in the Nugget shopping center) to help raise
funds for GOMS. They are donating 33% of event sales to
GOMS PFC!

Next Tuesday, December 20 from 5-9pm
781 Pleasant Grove Blvd, #140 (Nugget Shopping Center)

Order online or in the app. Use this code NDP9AXG or
show the flier below in the restaurant.

Click HERE for more information.

Sponsor Feature

We are so excited to introduce you to our next GOMS' sponsors:  the
fabulous Kim Dace - REALTOR®. Kim is a new Granite Oaks sponsor and
we couldn’t be happier to have her in the nest!  Please give her a warm
Falcon welcome by liking her Facebook page and checking out her
website!  And the biggest way to support Kim is give her a call with
your real estate needs!

https://kimdace.exprealty.com

Thank you Kim for being part of our family!

https://m.signupgenius.com/?fbclid=IwAR2rI5X-GTY1RiMpwi0QiycONzyt4jjlo1vFZT6Q--Uuxhw86EHOrKzRiao#!/showSignUp/5080F4BAFA628A13-december
https://www.facebook.com/events/700549461586588?acontext=%7B%22event_action_history%22%3A[%7B%22surface%22%3A%22user_timeline%22%7D%2C%7B%22mechanism%22%3A%22surface%22%2C%22surface%22%3A%22groups_highlight_units%22%7D]%2C%22ref_notif_type%22%3Anull%7D
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100075832359462&mibextid=LQQJ4d
https://kimdace.exprealty.com

